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Subject: Re: GPRA

Body:

I spoke with Tammy Perrin, Senate Appropriation Subcommittee on Treasury, Postal today and told her that 

OMB explained that we are not covered by the Act.  She was fine with that explanation and simply asked that 

we write a letter to her stating that we are exempt under the Act.  I will do that after we have received the 

relevant OMB transmittal memo in the mail.   To:	David Marwell/ARRB, Tom Samoluk/ARRB, Tracy 

Shycoff/ARRB, Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc:	 From:	Cathy Rodriguez/ARRB   Date:	06/16/97 10:11:07 

AMSubject:	GPRAPlease see the following message regarding OMB Transmittal Memo. no 69 on GPRA.  Mr. 

Walter Groszyk, with whom I spoke this morning at OMB, seemed to know ARRB right away when I identified 

myself.  His number is 202 395 6824.  To:	Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc:	 From:	Cathy Rodriguez/ARRB   

Date:	06/16/97 09:42:48 AMSubject:	GPRAI finally reached someone who could help me - Mr. Walter 

Groszyk at 202 395 6824 is very familiar with GPRA.  He stated that the provisions of GPRA do not appply to 

ARRB because our agency will not operate in FY 1999 (calendar date 1 oct. 98)He also stated he would put in 

the mail the 30 page OMB transmittal Memo no. 69.Cathy  
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